
Ravelston Park - Representation 014 

From: Francesca Morton <REDACTED> 
Sent: 26 April 2022 23:49 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Blackhall nursery community asset transfer - support 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
As a resident of Blackhall, I would like to support the request by Blackhall Community Trust to take 
ownership of the land and building indicated by the redline boundary plan. 
 
My daughter benefited from this fantastic nursery and I strongly believe Blackhall needs a good 
quality nursery and am grateful for the steps the Trust is taking to make that a continuing reality. 
The current nursery is unfortunately increasingly unfit for practice. 
 
I also like the idea of the space being used for other community ventures for all sections of the 
community. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Francesca Morton 
REDACTED 
 
 
 Sent from my iPhone 
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